
From: Rebecca Gardner <deersingerlw@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 9:34 AM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] Removal of poisonous mine wastes from Navajo 

communities 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am appalled that Navajo families are being subjected to the toxic affects of uranium mine wastes 
deposited and mined through your agency. 
 
I urgently petition you to remove from the Red Water Pond Road Community these life-threatening 
uranium tailings which come from NECRM, UNC and the Quivira Mine through your agency. 
Neither you nor I would want these poisonous substances in our backyard, being washed into land where 
our children play and our grandmothers walk. 
 
Please inform me of your progress toward removing this aggregious offence to the Navajo families. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Becca Gardner 
Darlington MD 
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